
MINUTES 
Cunningham Creek Elementary PTO  

4/26/2022 | 6pm  | Meeting called to order by Michele, Candice and O’Connell  

In Attendance 
 Co-Presidents –Michele Gooch, Candice Moore, 1st VP – Jessie Conklin, 2nd VP- Sandra Deluca, 

Treasurer- Shannon Cunningham, Parliamentarian – Reka Beane 

Abbey Bethencourt, Donna Kling, Katie Geisendorff, Ingrid Hudon, Kelly Preissig, Edna Perry, Jennifer 

Mitchell, Josh Dinger, Lauren Olesiak, Hailey Sands 

Family In-Kind Gesture: 
• PTO voted to move forward with a purchase of a memorial and donation to Kids and Car Safety 

for the Lumpiesz Family 

 

Play Ground:   
• 1-3rd playground needs replacing 

• Cost is $41,866.29 

• School will spend $8000.00 

• PTO approved $33,866.29 toward the purchase 

 

PTO Board 22-23 Nominations and Votes 

• Co-Presidents: Katie Geisendorff & Donna Kling 

• 1st VP: Jennifer Mitchell 

• 2nd VP: Sandra DeLuca 

• Secretary: Ingrid Hudon 

• Treasurer: Kelly Preissig 

• Parlimantarian: Reka Beane 

• K-2 Teacher Representative: Diana Ramos 

• 3-5 Lauren Olesiak 

• We will put feelers out to current chairs and get this information to the new board so they can 

start putting next year together 

 
Next Board Meeting is May 10th at 9a 

 


